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Yellow School Bus Run

Effective Term Two
Monday 17 April 2023

Please be advised that due to low
passenger numbers connecting with
Brisbane Bus Lines to the Samford area,
we are unable to continue offering a
connection in the morning and afternoon
at Ferny Grove railway station.

At this point in time, the Yellow route and
timetable will not alter.

Should you have any queries regarding
this, please contact our office.

Phone 3269 6466

Email schoolruns@rwcoaches.com.au




